

Marshfield Primary School

Marshfield Road, Castleton, Cardiff, CF3 2UW

Tel: 01633 680303 & E-mail: school@marshfieldprimary.co.uk Web: marshfieldprimary.co.uk & Twitter: @MarshfieldPSN

Monday, 4th January

Dear Parents and Carers,

The staff at Marshfield Primary would like to wish you all a happy and safe new year. We very much hope that you all managed to enjoy Christmas- albeit a very different one from any other!

We all share your hopes for a brighter, less demanding year. This term, there will no doubt be further challenges for us as a school and a community. More than ever, the strength of this partnership is vitally important. Over the weekend there has been increased speculation regarding the return and we understand that this is under constant review. As always, if we have any further news we will endeavour to update you all in a timely manner.

Blended/Distance learning

As you are aware, the school is due to reopen next Monday, 11th September. Until then pupils will complete the home learning challenges set by teachers. Teachers will send you all the information you need via SeeSaw and will be on hand to support you throughout the week.

Check in, catch up phone calls

All parents and carers of pupils from nursery to Year 4 will receive a brief phone call from their child's class teacher this week. Essentially, this is to ensure that pupils understand the tasks and to check if further assistance is needed. This is also to check on the need for any further pastoral support that could be needed as a result of any recent family events or changes in circumstances.

Pupils in Year 5 and 6 will be piloting a live check in using Microsoft TEAMS from Wednesday, 6th January. Further information regarding this project will be sent separately.

Thank you all once again for your continued support during this time. Kind Regards,

Mrs L.J. Lewis and the Marshfield Team

